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November 2020 Newsletter 
 

 

*NEWSLETTERS- Please make sure you check the website for all newsletters and 

information about what is going on in the studio. The website is: 

www.cspagreencastle.com. The newsletters will also be put onto the Band App. 

Please make sure to join the Band App, as we post very important information!! 

 

*THANKSGIVING BREAK- No classes on Wednesday November 25th-Friday 

November 27th! Classes will resume on Monday November 30th. 

 

*CHRISTMAS GIFT IDEAS- Please keep looking for new leotards, shirts, bags, etc. 

for Christmas gifts! We also offer gift certificates! 

 

*COSTUME DEPOSITS- Costume deposits are due the week of November 16th-

20th. Each dancer is required to pay $20.00 per class for the ordering of their 

costumes for the 2021 Dance Spectacular. If deposits are not made, costumes 

will not be ordered. 

 

*PLASTIC WALMART/GROCERY BAGS- With the “wet” season approaching us, 

please place a plastic bag in your dancer’s dance bag to put their street shoes 

inside to take into the classroom. 

 

*STATEMENTS- Statements will be handed out the last week of each month to 

help you with monitoring your account since we cannot have parents in the 

studio. Please note that we are also trying to clear up accounts from the 

2019/2020 season. If you have any questions about your account, please notify 

the office. Thank you!  

 

*2021 DANCE SPECTACULAR: Please keep checking the website for detailed 

information about the Dance Spectacular in May! 

 

 


